
Business Credit Application Denial 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

Thank you for your recent application for business credit with [Your Company Name]. We 

appreciate your interest in our services. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that your application has been denied. This 

decision was primarily based on the credit score provided by the credit reporting agency. 

Your current credit score does not meet our standards for approving credit at this time. We 

encourage you to review your financial situation and take steps to improve your credit score. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this decision further, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

We appreciate your understanding and hope to have the opportunity to work with you in the 

future. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Company Address]  

[Your Company Phone Number]  

[Your Company Email] 


